
Cerebral Palsy Treatment Center 

DALLAS SOCIETY FOR CRIPPLED CHILDREN 

2312 OAK LAWN AVENUE, DALLAS 19, TEXAS 

May 27, 1960 

Mr. L. B. Dilley 
1727 Young 
Dallas, Texas 

Dear hr. Dilley 

As the 1960 Easter Seal Campaign draws to a close, I wanted to 
thank you on behalf of the Board of Directors and all those connected 
with the Dallas Society for Crippled Children and its Cerebral Ealsy 
Treatment Center for your valuable contribution to the success of our 
campaign. In writing letters to the many members of your profession 
you achieved a personal solicitation we would not have been able to 
do otherwise. 

My own job as Easter Seal Chairman has been a real pleasure 
due, in large part, to the interested and enthusiastic participation 
of persons such as yourself. 

Again, our grateful and sincere thanks for your invaluable 
support -- 

Sincerely yours, 
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Mrs'. J. B. McEntire, Jr. 
Easter Seal Chairman 
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